
Very truly yours, 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL 

 
SECRETAIRAT 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
 

19 July 2021 
 

 

Ms. Arlyn F. Servaňez 
Manager, Classifieds 
Business World 
No. 95 Balete Drive Ext. New Manila 
Quezon City, Metro Manila 

 

Dear Ms. Servaňez: 
 

Subject: Notice of Award (NOA) 
 

We are pleased to notify you that your price quotation for Publication of the 
AMLC Resolution Terrorist Financing Nos. 41 and 42, Series of 2021, in the amount of 
Eight Thousand Seven Hundred Nine Pesos and Twelve Centavos (PhP8,709.12), 
inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC 
Resolution No. 21-48, Series of 2021. 

 
In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 

signing at the portion provided below. Kindly return to us a signed copy of this NOA 
within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEL GEORGIE B. RACELA 

Executive Director 
 
 
 
 

 

Conforme: 

  ARLYN F. SERVAŇEZ  
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative 
Date: 19 July 2021 
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